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Teacher Education Day 
 
Please note that school will be closed on Friday 28th May for a Teacher Education Day followed by half 
term week. 

School Photographs 
 
Aperture Photographs will be in school on Monday 10th May taking group photographs of all years. 

Sports News 
 
Last Friday the children from Year One and Two enjoyed a cricket All Stars taster session with Sam from 
the Worcestershire Cricket Club.  They enjoyed many cricket inspired activities and even visited another 
planet with aliens disguised as cricket stumps.   If your child wishes to pursue this programme further, I 
am pleased to say that as of the 13th May Feckenham Cricket Club will be running the All Stars 
programme so please see attached information on the flyer if you wish to secure a place for your child. 
 
I am also very delighted to announce that following the Virtual School Games District Poetry 
Competition three children from Feckenham School won Gold, Silver and Bronze medals and T Shirts 
for their fantastic poems.  Their poems included details of their favourite sports, school games values 
and school values.  The worthy winners were Alfie in Year 4 (Gold), Elijah in Year 2 (Silver) and Isabelle 
in Year R (Bronze). 
 

FOFS 
 
The next FoFS meeting will be Thursday 13th May at 8pm via Zoom. Further details will follow next 
week in the FoFS newsletter. 
 

Hungry Caterpillar Menu – Thursday 20th May 2021 
 
Please remember to order off the special Hungry Caterpillar Menu on Thursday 20th May.  All orders 
are via ParentPay. 
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